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FEDERAL POWER COMMISSION
WAsSHINGTON, D.C. 20426

{IN REPLY REFER TO:

February 17, 1972

Mr. Roger S. Boyd
Assistant Director for

Boiling Water Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, -D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Boyd:

This is in response to your letter of November 3, 1971, requesting
the comments of the Federal Power Commission on the statement filed
by the Iowa Electric Light and Power Company, Corn Belt Power
Cooperative, and the Central Iowa Power Cooperative in connection with
the suspension, in whole or in part of the construction permit for the
Duane Arnold Energy Center during the ongoing NEPA Review.

The enclosed staff report prepared by the Commission's Bureau of
Power evaluates the effect of delay in facility construction upon
the power needs to be served by the facility. These needs were
considered from the standpoint of both the Applicants and the Iowa
Power Pool of which the Applicants are a part. The report illustrates
the need for the timely operation of the Center to serve the 1974
summer peak loads.

Very truly yours,
v
71&%11111)3
Chief, Bureau of Power
Enclosure

Staff report on Duane
Arnold Energy Center
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